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We are looking forward to meeting all of you! Have a great summer and
we will see you soon!

Here are most of the supplies that you will need. Additional items may be
needed for specific teachers or specific reasons.

***¥*The Third Grade Brookside Team#*****
PLEASE LABEL THE FOLLOWING ITEMS WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME:
*I Art shirt
*| -5 Subject Spiral Notebook, wide ruled
*1- Single Subject Spiral Notebook
*4 -Pocket folders in the following colors: Yellow, blue, green & red
*Pencil/crayon box - Please place the following items in the box:

*| pair of *2 large pink *2 Hi-lighter *| Small pencil

Scissors Erasers markers sharpener

*| large glue *Earbuds / *Crayons OR *Small,

stick Headphones Colored Pencils - |personal hand
24 Pack sanitizer

The rest of the items will go into our class supplies to be distributed
by the teacher:
*| Package of 3X5 cards
*2 Dozen #2 pencils )
*| Package of sticky notes
*| Package of low-odor dry-erase markers
As many of the following items as donations would be greatly
appreciated:
Clorox Wipes, any size zip-lock bags, a box of tissues and
non-perishable snacks




